
Message from the Headteacher 

 

It was great to see so many people at the Christmas Fair last week.  

Thank you for supporting the PTA!  Well done to The Wrens who 

performed a fabulous carol concert to their parents this week.   

Can I take the opportunity to remind you that the children need to 

bring in their PE kits on Monday and take it home again on Friday.  

PE days are subject to change, especially at this time of year. 

Have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing you for the 

penultimate week of the Autumn term. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Thursday 12th December Lambs Lane will 
be taking part in Christmas Jumper Day in aid 
of Save the Children. 

Your child may wear a Christmas Jumper or 
Christmas top along with their school 
uniform. 

All donations greatly received. 

 

The start of the school day 

Please remember that school starts at 9am. Children should arrive at 
8.50am and in class ready to learn by 9am. This also means that the 
teacher needs to be in class ready to teach.  
If you have anything that you need to tell your child’s teacher that is 
not urgent, please email the office who will pass your email on: 
admin@lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk 
Pupils arriving after 9am will be marked as ‘L’ Late. Pupils arriving 
after 9.10am will be marked at ‘U’ Late after registers closed. This is 
unauthorised and can be found in the information provided on the 
DfE website. 

 

Christmas Hamper 

We are giving you the opportunity to win a 
fabulous wine hamper—perfect to get you into 

the Christmas spirit.  It is 50p per ticket -  please 
go on to your Abor account 

in the school shop to 
purchase your tickets.  

Remember, you have to be in 
it to win it!  Draw will take 

place on the last day of term. 

Wokingham Foodbank 

Opening hours for the distribution of food parcels over the 
Christmas period. Delivery only between Christmas and New 
Year. 

Minutes missed of school due to 
lateness 

This week we have had  84 minutes 
of lost learning due to lateness. 20 

pupils were  late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS2 Netball 

3:30 — 4:30 
Y1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Dodgeball 
 

 
Little 

Recyclers Bag 
Collection 9am 

KS1 Nativity—
2.30pm 

KS1 Nativity—
2.30pm 

 

 
Wrens Trip to 

the Panto 
 

Save the 
Children 

Christmas 
Jumper Day 

 

Mrs James 

This week we say goodbye to Mrs 
James as she goes off on her mater-
nity leave. We would like to wish her 
all the best and hope she has a 
restful few weeks before welcoming 
her new arrival. 





Say NO, NO, NO to E-Scooters this Christmas 


